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Please end greyhound racing in New South Wales. At a minimum, an independent regulatory body 
must be created, mandatory adoption programs put in place, and a moratorium placed on any new 
dog tracks. Greyhound racing is a dying sport in the US and is no longer profitable. These dogs are 
made to suffer needlessly when they should be enjoying their lives with loving families. 


